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As requested, the following is a status report of current ongoing Royal Security Police 
Service activities.  
 

1. A training programme is under development so that new officers to the Service 
can become more familiar with the Service and its procedures. This programme is 
currently awaiting the development of further scenario-related questions before 
being placed in official use. 

2. On 11 October 2006, heightened tensions with the Kingdom of Paulovia 
precipitated the issuance of a national security alert to all personnel. All officers 
responded to the alert within four hours. Alert was rescinded on 13 October.  

3. Development of uniforms and other imagery for the Service is currently being 
performed internally. Final images to be confirmed and forwarded to His Royal 
Majesty’s Office as received. 

4. Development of a website for the Service has been initiated. 
5. The Service has received all outstanding vehicles ordered from Anthelia 

Automotive. Current vehicle fleet now stands at: 21 Carrier I; 40 Mobilé Coupe 2; 
14 General Purpose Trailer; 4 C65 Cutter. 

6. Review is underway concerning future expansion and realignment of vehicle 
fleet. Result not expected until 2007. 

 
Report Ends. 


